
Entry Fee Reimbursement 

If you have introduced the race and facilitated the entry of a new competitor to the Samuel 

Wetherill Trophy race you will receive a 40% reimbursement of your entry fees.  This new entry 

must be a first time Wetherill competitor and you and the entrant must start the race. There is 

no limit on the boats you may “sponsor’ but reimbursement will be limited to 100% of your 

entry fee.  For further information and to identify your new entrant, please contact the 

Chairman, Sam Wetherill Race at email@essexyc.com.  Thank you for supporting the Sam 

Wetherill Trophy Race. 
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